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Posted on WASPC’s Website from April 21 – September 30, 2021
IACP & WASPC STATEMENTS ON VERDICT IN THE CHAUVIN TRIAL
IACP Statement
WASPC Statement - The police actions that led to the death of George Floyd were not consistent with the training or values we work to promote and the public expects. Each person deserves justice and now the court has spoken. Washington State law enforcement must continue to improve policies, training, culture, and transparency.
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